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Hewlett Packard Enterprise Becomes DXC Technology 
 
Attention Providers:  On April 3, 2017, Hewlett Packard Enterprise (HPE) split 
and merged with Computer Sciences Corporation (CSC) to form a new company, 
DXC Technology.  Providers will notice the following changes:   

• Providers will begin to see the DXC Technology logo or the DXC Technology 
name on correspondence.   

• Providers will begin to receive emails from the @dxc.com email address 
rather than the @hpe.com email address.   

• Providers will hear the DXC Technology name when calling the Provider 
Assistance Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


